
Congratulations to our five Confirmands; Andrew Arthur, Jackson Bergin, Addie Chandler, Elaina

Perez, and Maile Thompson. On Pentecost Sunday, May 28, they affirmed for themselves the

baptismal vows their parents had made for them when they were infants, and joined the church

as adult members of the congregation. Each of the confirmands read their personal Statements

of Faith prior to being joined by their families for the laying of hands and the act of confirmation.
 

This year’s class has been a quiet group, but always thoughtfully engaged in the topics being

discussed and willing to work hard during the mission experiences in which they participated.

Special thanks to each of the families of this year’s Confirmation class for their support and

encouragement. Throughout the year, family members helped chaperone mission experiences,

as well as serving as drivers and class helpers. They also ushered on Family Sundays when the

class was helping to lead worship, and provided Nursery Care on various Sundays.
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Front left to right: Pastor Scott, Andrew Arthur, Jackson Bergin, 

Elaina Perez, Addie Chandler, and Maile Thompson

CHURCH SCHOOL KIDS SHARE WHAT OUR CHURCH MEANS TO THEM
Church School's final lesson of the program

year was The Early Church from Acts:2. The

group discussed the meaning of a

congregation and what our church means

to them. Take a look at their collection of 
responses in the hallway outside the Music Room. One

serves as the front page image for this month's newsletter!

See page 11 to learn the great things that took place on 

 Church School Sundays.


